St.Joseph Public School

Manalimukku, N.A.D P.O - 683563
Ph: 99956642626, 0484 2962262

Circular: 2/2022-23/Std | - Xl 08/06/2022

Dear Parents,
Hearty Greetings!

We express our sincere thanks for your support to overcome the challenging
pandemic situation prevailed in 2020-22 and also to continue the online/offline
academic transaction for the advantage of the student's community. Kindly go
through the contents of this circular carefully and strictly follow it up.

« The School Fee particulars are furnished in parent login portal (E Solution
Mobile Application) to make the payment through Online.
« Last dates for fee payments are mentioned below

o Term | on or before 15-07-2022
o Term |l on or before 15-10-2022

o Term lll on or before 15-01-2023

o Activities will be starting from July 6™ (Wednesday) onwards



POINTS TO REMEMBER

Dear Parents,

Mobiles and gadgets are not permitted in the school campus for the students

Children who are sick and under any medication should not be sent to school on those
days.

Girls should avoid wearing gold and fancy jewellery and no hanging earrings will be
entertained and school is not responsible for any loss.

All students are expected to wear neat and full uniform prescribed by the school.
Uniform and inner wears should be changed daily. (girls should wear black tights)

It is mandatory to check the diary and other books of your ward regularly and signed.
Kindly refer the rules and regulations mentioned in the diary. Leave should be marked in
the space provided in the diary.

Do not stuff your ward's lunch box to avoid wastage of food. A serviette should be sent
along with lunch. (Table Napkin)

Proper toilet training should be given to your ward.

All the required note books and text books should be kept in the bag according to the
time table given.

Books must be wrapped with transparent or brown wrappers and properly labelled.

All the belongings of your ward should be labelled including pencils, erasers, rulers etc.
Two sharpened pencils and an eraser should be provided to your child every day. Kindly
avoid Sharpeners.

The personal profile in the diary should be duly filled and signed by the parent.

Children should report at the school on time.

The school diary and rough book should be brought to school every day.

Parents should see that-their ward completes the work assigned and learn their daily
lessons. "

No medicines should be brought to the school or class without the consent of the class
teacher

Parents and students are requested to follow these rules strictly.




